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Current trial numbers

Total consented: 864         
Total randomized: 285         

Sites currently released to enroll: 54

All the sites who randomized in July & August with their total
randomization numbers since study initiation! Thanks to all sites for

your hard work!



Next Webinar

Please check to see if you received your disposable T3
wristbands, if you haven't please fill out a supply request in
KOEO. You can order 20 or 40 wristbands. Be sure to provide
the best address for shipment!  
Keep your DOA up-to-date! Study team members have been
changing more frequently due to Covid and we have been
having a difficult time contacting individuals. 
If you chose (H) Use KOEO system on your DOA as a
responsibility, you will need to reach out to Helgi to create an
account. KOEO accounts are not created automatically. 
Our next webinar will go over remote consent implementation.
Have webinar ideas or topics you want to see covered? Let us
know!

Reminders

August 31, 2020
from 1-2pm ET 

New Sleep SMART team member

Please visit our Sleep SMART website to find helpful study-
related materials: https://www.nihstrokenet.org/sleep-smart-

trial/home 

Lauren Stricker is the
newest NCC
Regulatory Specialist.
You likely have already
received emails from
her regarding your
regulatory documents.
She will be working
with Emily Stinson and
Jennifer Golan.
Welcome Lauren!



Protocol V5 & V6 documents: When did I get these and
where do these go?!?

Version 5 protocol- this was emailed to each site individually in
June/July by Jennifer Golan, Emily Stinson, or Lauren Stricker 
Version 6 protocol- this was sent as a mass email by Joelle on

8/6/2020

What do you need to do with these emails?

Follow the instructions that were sent in the email. You will need to upload the
attachments in the email under Site documents in WebDCU. You can find this by clicking

the tab in WebDCU labeled Regulatory Documents -> Site Reg Doc Submission

 How do I get re-released?

If you are confused as to what the requirements are, contact Kayla or Joelle. We will let you
know over email what is needed. Below you will find what needs to be completed prior to re-
release to enroll.

1. If needed, please let your local IRB know that the study-wide hold on in-person activities has
been lifted by the CIRB.
2. Once your amended consent is CIRB approved, please submit the latest Sleep SMART
amendment (version 5) for acknowledgment by your local IRB, if needed. 
3. Check “Alerts” in WebDCU to find unresolved queries. Respond to all DCRs and submit
missing CRFs as best you can. 
4. Update your COVID Impact Assessment survey in WebDCU. 
5. When your site meets the criteria outlined in our memo dated 5/15/20, the PI will need to
provide attestation and this can be done by having them log into WebDCU and indicating
“confirmed” in the general comments field of the COVID Impact Assessment survey or emailing
the project managers that the site meets all criteria. 
6. Consents must be performed by a study team member who has completed the informed
consent process training, so assure that at least 1 person listed on the DOA designated to
perform consenting has completed this training and uploaded the attestation. 
7. Assure that all people documents previously uploaded in WebDCU are still current and have
not expired. 



Sleep SMART Coordinator of the month
Congratulations to Phil Fleming!

Prisma Health-Midlands, Columbia SC

Phil was chosen as the coordinator of the month
for going above and beyond in Sleep SMART. Not
only is he a top enrolling coordinator, but he is
always working with FusionHealth and the NDMC
to ensure high subject compliance and quick data
entry. His PI Souvik Sen said "he is one the best
coordinators I have worked with, goes out of his
way to screen, enroll and follow study subjects. He
is currently mentoring junior coordinators on our
team." Thank you for all that you do Phil!

If you are a site that has a coordinator
that you think should be featured, let us know!

Continuing review

The annual continuing review (CR) forms were distributed to sites by email on
August 13th. Please read the instructions in the email carefully before

completing the forms. The CR forms should be returned to
sicklejb@ucmail.uc.edu by September 4th. Thank you to the sites that have

already returned their forms.  

Monitoring Visits
In place of traditional in person monitoring visits, we will be doing virtual

monitoring and virtual check ins. We take a risk based approach to monitoring,
so visits will be scheduled based on central monitoring that is done at the
NDMC. When your site is selected, Katie Trosclair will reach out to you. 



Eligibility questions: 9am to 8pm ET: sleepsmart@umich.edu
Fusionhealth (Nox T3, KOEO, aCPAP, Masks): 9am to 5pm ET: 1-888-505-0280 ext

4006
WebDCU emergency randomization hotline: 1-866-450-2016

Project Managers: Kayla Novitski kcgossel@med.umich.edu and Joelle Sickler
sicklejb@ucmail.uc.edu

WebDCU help: Faria Khattak khattak@musc.edu and Jocelyn Anderson
anderjoc@musc.edu

Regulatory help: Lauren Stricker strickla@ucmail.uc.edu, Jennifer Golan
golanjl@ucmail.uc.edu, and Emily Stinson stinsoey@ucmail.uc.edu

Before hospital discharge, help initiate contact between intervention
subjects and the Care Team: Program Care Team number in subject's
cell phone if they agree, help them make a first call while they are still
hospitalized, and remind them they can receive $10 for another call
completed after discharge but within the first week out of the hospital, 

Implementing a warm transition 

Are you sure your subject wants to be randomized?
What is the best way to find out? Ask! Remember even if your subject
is eligible for randomization, they need to be asked if they are willing to
continue. This is part of the eligibility criteria. No study team wants to
find this out after randomization has occurred.  

Contacts

Antithrombotic confusion
On the Hospital discharge form (F123), please check your responses for Q5. If "No"
please double check as most responses to this question should be "Yes." Please keep
in mind that the question addresses quality of inpatient stroke care so it queries use of
antithrombotics during the first 2 days AFTER hospital admission. Also, antithrombotics  
include both antiplatelets and anticoagulants. 






